
 

 

1st December 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Performance Costumes- Update 
 
I am aware that a number of parents have concerns about how little notice you have been 

given to prepare your child’s costume for the Christmas performances. I would like to apologise 

that we were not able to give the usual 2-3 weeks’ notice, which I know would have been far 

more appropriate for this type of request. 

 

We have therefore decided that, due to the very late notice, if you are unable to find specific 

items listed in your letter, you are able to instead send your child in on the dates of the 

performances wearing something appropriate to the Christmas season (eg. tinsel in their hair, 

tinsel scarf, Christmas jumpers etc). 

 

I know this year we are producing a 'Christmas Through the Ages' performance, and certain 

classes are focusing on different time eras, but I appreciate that not all parents will be able to 

search for specific items. 

 

Apologies again for any concern or stress this may have caused. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jon Beisly 

Acting Headteacher 


